
Court of Common Pleas releases additional information 

regarding scheduling of cases for June and July 2020 in New Castle County 

The Court of Common Pleas has issued this release to remind members of the public that if they 

have received notices to appear in the Court of Common Pleas in New Castle County for in-person 

court events in either June or July 2020, they should only appear if, and only if, they received a 

second notice to appear. Otherwise, members of the public should direct questions about when 

they should appear for Court matters to (302) 255-0900. 


